
 

   
                                           
                                                                            

 October12th Newsletter  

We have been reviewing our 
colors, shapes and numbers during circle 
time. The kids love singing lots of songs 
from the wheels on the bus to the itsy 
bitsy spider to then transitioning to the 
alphabet. We are now on letter C and 
moving on to letter D next week. The 
children enjoy learning new words, with 
the sound of each letter and we have 
started making a game out of it during 
circle time as well.  

 We have been very busy learning 
about the holidays.  This week we have 
paid special attention to the holiday of 
Sukkot.  We “built” our own sukkah, 
collected leaves for the schach, and 
painted it.  Next week we will learn 
about the holiday of Simchat Torah. We 
will be making our own Torahs and flags 

to dance with on Simchat Torah.   

News! 

 

Imporant Dates: 
10/12 –12:30 Dismissal 
10/13 – 10/14 - School Closed 
10/19 – 12:30 Dismissal 

10/20–10/21 - School Closed 

Teacher’s Corner: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We can’t believe it has been a month since the first 
day of school. Time has flown by so quickly! We have 
learned so much about your child, from their 
likes/dislikes in food, to their favorite toys. The 
children have been doing very well with all the new 
adjustments we have made to the new schedule and 
are starting to remember the routines which is great! 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your patience and support throughout the first month 
of school. 
 

Reminders: 
Mother nature has been very unpredictable lately and 
we would like to ask you to please bring in your child 
with a jacket or sweater. 
    Thank you, 
            Morahs Paola & Chana 
 

 

         

 


